
John Putnam is the Managing Partner at the law firm of Kaplan Kirsch & Rockwell, LLP, in Denver, 

Colorado.  John counsels and litigates on behalf of public and private entities throughout the country on 

the development and operation of infrastructure.   John has extensive experience providing clients with 

strategic advice on airport, electricity, surface transportation, water, and other infrastructure projects 

throughout the country. He counsels clients regarding a wide range of environmental, energy, and 

transportation issues, including public utilities laws, the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), air 

quality, climate change, noise, transportation regulations, and P3 procurements. 

Among other matters, John represents local governments on issues regarding airspace use and 

unmanned aerial system regulations.  He is currently representing the City of Phoenix in appellate 

litigation against FAA regarding airspace issues, and advises cities, airports and counties on airspace 

issues in Los Angeles, Denver, San Francisco, Las Vegas, Chicago, and Washington, DC.  He and his 

colleagues have also advised cities, counties, states and special districts regarding UAS use and 

ordinances. 

John speaks frequently on UAS and airspace issues for the Colorado Municipal League, Airports Council 

International-North America and the American Association of Airport Executives.  John has addressed 

the FAA’s Drone Advisory Committee regarding state and local authority over UAS activities and served 

as a consulted expert for General Accountability Office studies on airspace and air traffic.  He also serves 

as the Chairman on the City of Boulder Planning Board. 

For more information, please see:  http://www.kaplankirsch.com/People/John-Putnam 

 

http://www.kaplankirsch.com/People/John-Putnam

